Kansas Memory



Interview on experiences in World War II

Penny was inducted into the Navy in 1943 and served until 1945 in the Shamrock Bay (CVE). Interviewed by Brian Grubbs on Jun 20, 2007, Penny talked about military experiences in the Second World War. The 2005 Kansas Legislature passed a bill funding the WWII Veterans Oral History grant program. This transcript is from one of the community institutions receiving grants. The transcript of the interview is presented here; the original video copy of the interview is available through the Watkins Community Museum of History (Lawrence) and through the Kansas State Historical Society.

Creator: Penny, Paul Date: June 20, 2007

Callnumber: World War II Oral Histories Project

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 212317

Item Identifier: 212317

www.kansasmemory.org/item/212317

KANSAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY